July 30, 2020

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors
Re: R_2019-0014. Public Hearing
FRACCHIA RD & BISBY AVE NEIGHBORHOODS

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

As someone living in a current CP zone (Boonville Woodyglen) we completely support the
creation of another CP zone for our neighbors in the Fracchia Rd & Bisby Ave Neighborhoods.

As is reasonable and equitable to our communities and neighborhoods in Mendocino County,
we strongly maintain that if commercial cannabis can have an “opt in” zone, than it is fair and
just to establish an “opt out” zone for neighborhoods where a majority of residents wish to not
have these activities in their area.

We thank you for considering the non-growing community as well as the growing community in
these endeavors; especially in current times where our citizens are at home more than usual,
and want to be as peaceful and protected as possible from any activity that has never been
introduced into their neighborhood that might impact their daily lives.

Please support the creation of a CP zone for Fracchia Rd & Bisby Ave.

Thank you all for your tireless work for our County, and considering all sides for a balanced
solution.

Sincerely,

Sue & Alex Anzilotti
1551 Boonville Road



